
St. Francis Xavier Cathedral Campaign Collection 

December 5-6, 2015 

 

Bulletin Announcements 

November 29 bulletin -- Week prior to the collection: 

Next weekend, our parish will take up a collection to help the Mother Church of the Diocese, St. Francis 

Xavier Cathedral. This will allow important enhancements to be made to the Cathedral in anticipation of 

the 150th anniversary of the founding of the Diocese of Green Bay. Please listen carefully to the letter 

from Bishop Ricken and prayerfully consider a generous gift to this important effort. Please use the 

envelope provided (PLEASE SPECIFY LOCATION--IN BULLETIN OR IN PEWS.) 

 

December 6 bulletin -- Week of the Collection: 

This weekend, we will have an opportunity to help St. Francis Xavier Cathedral, the Mother Church of the 

Diocese, with our second collection. As you know, the 150th anniversary of the founding of the Diocese of 

Green Bay is in 2018. A gift today will help the Cathedral be a beacon of hope to the faithful of the diocese 

on that occasion and for the next 150 years. 

 

December 20 bulletin – Two Weeks after the Collection: 

Thank you to all who gave generously to the St. Francis Xavier Cathedral collection. Each and every gift is 

gratefully received and will be wisely used. If you still wish to donate, you may use the envelopes in 

church or the parish office to do so.  Please plan a visit to our Cathedral in the year ahead to see the 

impact and beauty of your gift! 

 

Intercession for the Mother Church of the Diocese on December 5-6 

For our faith-filled forefathers and mothers who sacrificed mightily for their religious freedom and worked 

to build a beautiful Cathedral in which to worship, that their sacrifice be remembered and continued 

through our generosity for our faith.  We pray to The Lord. 

 

Pulpit Announcement – Day of Collection – December 5-6 

Please read the letter from Bishop Ricken provided in this packet. 


